
Southwest Iowa Juvenile Detention Center 

Youth Corrections Position 

Summary 

The Southwest Iowa Juvenile Detention Center, located in Council Bluffs, is looking for 
full-time male, Youth Detention Worker.  The detention center is a 25-bed locked facility 
that houses both male and female juveniles between the ages of 12 and 17 years old. 
 
An incumbent in this position will work the 3pm-11pm shift. Pay for this position is 
currently $16/hr., but will increase to $18.50 July 1, 2022. We also offer weekend 
differential pay of .50/hr.  
 
Competitive benefit package includes: 

Health, Dental, Life & Long-Term Disability Insurance 

• Voluntary Vision Plan 
• Iowa Public Employee's Retirement System (IPERS) 
• Paid vacation days 
• 10 paid holidays 
• Paid sick leave 
• Worker's Compensation 
• Employee Assistance Program 

Essential Functions 

The Youth Corrections Worker is responsible for, but not limited to the following duties: 

1. Ensuring the safety and security of all juveniles and the facility. 
2. The direct supervision and care of detained youth. 
3. Intake process of detained juveniles 
4. Dispense medication 
5. Conduct group sessions 
6. Guide the juveniles through daily programming 

Essential Knowledge, Experience, and Ability 

High School Diploma or equivalent (prefer college hours).  Must be flexible and willing to 
work any shift, including overnights, holidays and weekends.  Be able to pass a 
thorough background check, physical agility test and drug screening. 

Apply in person, at the SWI Juvenile Detention Center, 629 6th Avenue, Council 
Bluffs, IA 51501.   

Southwest Iowa Juvenile Detention Center is an Equal Opportunity Employer, dedicated 
to a policy of non-discrimination in employment on any basis including race, color, age, sex, 
sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, disability, marital status, veteran status, national 
origin or any other status protected by federal or state law. You may request any needed 
accommodation to participate in the application process by contacting the Human Resources 
Department at 712-328-4893. 


